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Dick Sweet:

Please note the following about this bill:

1.  When a new license is created, DORL usually requests a renewal fee that is equal
to the minimum renewal fee that DORL calculates in its biennial fee study for the
budget.  For the current budget, DORL has calculated a $47 minimum renewal fee.
This bill establishes a $55 renewal fee for a nonresident physician license.  Note that
DORL may seek an amendment so that the renewal fee is consistent with its biennial
fee study.

2.  The bill does not affect the exemption under current law for actual consultation
or demonstration by licensed physicians of other states or countries with licensed
physicians of this state.  Therefore, a person who qualifies for the exemption need not
obtain either a physician or nonresident physician license.  Is this consistent with the
committee’s intent?
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